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Christmas Performances 

The children have been practising 

their Christmas performances for 

the last few weeks and are very 

excited to perform for you. Please 

remember that the children are all 

very young and it can be very 

daunting. It’s not unusual for the 

children to get upset when they see 

their families.  

If this does happen we would ask 

that you come and sit with your 

child and join in the fun! 

If you are planning to take your 

child home afterwards please allow 

time for us to change them back 

into their own clothes. Can you also 

ensure that a staff member knows 

they are leaving. 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

 

 

 

Toothbrush Bags  

Just to remind you to take your child’s toothbrush 

bags home before Christmas and return it in the 

January refreshed for the New Year. 

 

 

Christmas Closure  

The nursery closes at 6pm for the festive season on Wednesday 23rd December and will re-open           

8am Monday 4th January 2016. 

December Activities 

During December there will be lots of Christmas activities. 

All the children will have the opportunity to take part in 

making Christmas cards, calendars and a surprise gift. They 

will also be rehearsing their wonderful Christmas 

performances. 

We would like to wish all our parents and wonderful 

children a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

for 2016.  

 

 

 

Staff Update 

We have made some slight changes to our senior staff team 

                                                         

         Sarah Cooper                                     Fay Johnston  

 Senior Nursery Manager                    Senior Deputy Manager  

                                              

        Emma Routledge                                     Sophie Lardie 

         Deputy Manager                               Nursery Supervisor  

Sophie Lardie Nursery supervisor 

 



December 2015      

Tel: 01228 573111 
E-mail: Crosbynursery2005@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Crosby Nursery 

Christmas Fayre 

  Saturday 

 5th  

December  

3.30 to 5 pm 

All proceeds go to Carlisle Young Carers  

Face 

 Painting 

Letters to 

Santa  

Nursery yule 

log bake off  

Christmas 

gifts to buy  

Magical  

Reindeer 

food 
Refreshments 

 Special guests- Jenna from The 

Crafty Little Magpie Co. and Paul on 

behalf of  

Caroline-Nash.co.uk Handmade 

ceramics 


